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Germany 
 

 
 
The Club „SV – Siek“ participated in the tournament „Kid’s Cup“ which was conducted by  
Sensei Kapteina in Gettorf, Schleswig – Holstein on the 29.09.2007. This was an open 
tournament for all styles and about 60 Children took part. Pictured above are Tim 
Johannisson (left) who achieved the third position in Kata – Pinan Nidan and Pinan Shodan 
and Kaja Buse (right) the second position in Pinan Sandan and Jion 
 
Website 

Thanks to Stan Morrison the International Website has been launched at 
www.shitoryuseikokai.com. We are still awaiting profiles and picture from Chief Instructors.  

There is also a members area, where you can keep up to date with current polices and a 
chat forum for all Seiko-Kai members.  

The password for this area is suzukido  Password bushido2007                                                      

Germany - 8th  International Open Karate Championship 2007 
(3rd Seiko Kai European Championship) 
and KVBW Shitoryu Cup 2007 
Open to all the Styles, Clubs and Individuals 
Kata & Kumite for Men Women and Children 
For more details about the Championship visit www.dhammika-karatedo.com  



 Date: 17th November 2007  
 Place: Langhanssporthalle  
 In: 71717 Beilstein, (Stuttgart) Germany 
 Rules: WKF rules for Kumite and any Kata  
 Organized by Sensei Athula Minithanthri, Dhammika Karate-Do e.V.  

Canada  
10th Annual Sato Cup 
February 2, 2008 in Vancouver, B.C. Canada 
 For info write to: Andreas Kuntze at SatoCup@Shitoryu.net                                                                    

 
Australia  
 

 
 
Vicki Walsh from Canada visited us in October. Vicki spent 4 days in Brisbane staying with 
Colin Punyer, where she attended 2 of our classes. Vicki spend time with our female 
students and brushed them up on their kata performance skills. Her visit was well received 
by our students. 
 
The Australian branch is also in the process of relocation to a new full time karate premises. 
Photos will be added to next month’s newsletter once the dojo is complete. 
 

We are always looking for any news from around the world. No matter how small, please 
send it to us for inclusion in the monthly newsletter seikokai@ozemail.com.au 

 

Seiko-Kai International 
 
 

Japan, Canada, Argentina, Venezuela, Ghana, India, Sri Lanka, Nepal, Macau, Chile 
Philippines, Australia, Iran, Saudi Arabia, Germany, Portugal, USA, Switzerland, 

Bangladesh 
 


